PUBLIC NOTICE

On November 11, 2013, the City of Houston, through its
Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD)
posted a public notice in the Houston Chronicle proposing to
award $5,035,072 in Community Development Block Grant —
Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funds for 2010 North Main,
also known as Avenue Station, a 68 unit multifamily housing
structure in Council District H. City Council approved a
contract on December 10, 2014 with Avenue CDC, the
developer for $5,500,000 for this project. Due to delays in
construction and the discovery of underground storage tanks,
this proiect will need an additional $481,135 in CDBG-DR
funding, for a new total of $5,981,135 to cover the new costs
and complete the project successfully.

The public has 15 days fo comment on the proposed change.
The comment period extends from Friday, June 17, 2016 until
Saturday, July 2, 2016. For more information on this change,
contact Joel North at (832) 394-6217. Written comments can
be submitted by mail to Peggy Colligan, HCDD, 601 Sawyer
Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007. For more informationon HCDD
and its programs, you may access HCDD’s website at
http://www.houstontx.gov/housing/.




